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Enclosed herewith are twenty-five (25) copies of the spr ng,
1981, Quarterly Report on the Bailly Generating Station
Nuclear - 1 Ecological Monitoring Program. This is the 28th
Quarterly Repc,rt on this work. The Spring, 1981 Quarterly
Report contains analyses and interpretations of data from
April through June, 1981, for terrestrial and aquatic moni-
toring efforts. All categories of sampling activities
planned for the period of April through June,1981, have
been completed on schedule. Results of soil conductivity
determinations anc~ of certain June aquatic sampling efforts
will be discussed in forthcoming reports.

The results of aquatic sampling from April through June,
1981, contii.ue to indicate conditions similar to that reported
previously for comparable study periods.

As with past reports on this work, there continues to be no
discernible effects to the construction of Bailly Generating

Station Nuclear - 1.
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